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I see by the news that the "Cap & Trad" is on the table again for the upcoming
session. 
On it's surface this is an admirable goal; but, if one looks at it with a questioning mind
it becomes evident that it is a bit like shoveling sand against the tide.

Putting this in effect will in no way reduce emission to any appreciable amount. 
Emissions are carried by the wind and natural circulation.  It will not stop those
emissions from crossing the river from Washington or state lines between Idaho and
California.

If I am not mistaken Governors from the 50 States have an annual conference.  It
would make more sense to have those elected officials sit down and collectively
reach an agreement then each in turn pressure their Federal Legislatures to do
something other than talk

THIS IS A WORLD WIDE PROBLEM THAT A BAND AID APPROACH SUCH AS
WHAT WAS PROPOSED LAST YEAR AND AGAIN THIS YEAR WILL HAVE
APPRECIABLE  EFFECT.

Another proposed bill that I understand will be presented is to require all gun owners
to lock up their weapons.  Again an admirable endeavor.

My question is HOW WILL THIS BE ENFORCED AND WHO WILL ENFORCE THE
LAW?

Respectfully
Richard Vannice
Albany, OR
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